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  Weekly Newsletter 
      Phone: 715-421-3634  

      Extensions: Mrs. Hannah Mueller - 15.  

Discoverers (6wks-1yr) – 25   Explorers (1-2yrs) - 21 

Inventors (2-3yrs) - 20          Before/After Care - 20 

Email: littlelambs@stpaulswr.org 

 

From the Director:  
I will be attending teacher’s conference on Thursday and Friday, October 26th 

and 27th and will be out of the office. If you have any revisions to your schedule 

for next week you will need to contact Gerri and give it to her in writing.  Thank 

you! 

Reminders: 

 Schedules are due Wednesdays by 6pm.  

 My husband and I have been invited down to Houston to help our WELS 

Committee on Relief rebuild homes and help with relief efforts for a week. 

We will be heading down to Houston November 4th and returning November 

11th. I will be out of the classroom and the office during that 

time. Mr. E. will be covering all things on the administrative 

end if you need assistance. 

 If you send your child with a peanut butter alternative on their sandwich, 

please be sure to leave a note on the sandwich’s container indicating what 

that is so the staff do not think it’s peanut butter. Thank you! 

 

From the Discoverers (6wks-1yr):  

We have been busy this week jumping with our friends, lying on the floor, playing 

with balls, and playing with musical toys. We’ve also been working on several 

Halloween projects that are adorable! Please be sure to check them out! 

Reminders: 

 Please make sure to look over your child’s daily sheet EVERY DAY! 

 

From the Explorers (1-2yrs): 
This week we played with pumpkins! We got to play with 

pumpkin “guts”, do-a-dot pumpkin, and made a pipe cleaner 

spider. We also learned about the color orange, spiders, the 

oval shape, how to say, “thank you,” in sign language, and we 

learned about our five senses. We also enjoyed playing in the 
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gym! 

Bible Story: Daniel and the Lion’s Den 

Books We Read: Baby’s World, a First Book of Senses 

Songs: Itsy Bitsy Spider 

Reminders: 

 Please be sure to send your child to care with a coat and dress them in 

layers. We want to be able to head outside and go on walks when the 

weather is nice. 

 Please make sure to look over your child’s daily sheet EVERY DAY! 

 

From the Inventors (2-3yrs): 
This week we learned about the letter, H!  We built a foam wall 

and marched around it for the battle of Jericho; we played 

with the sensory table, did a letter H activity, played a throw 

the ring on the pumpkin game, and enjoyed playing in the gym! 

We’re also getting used to Ms. Kellie and our new room layout. 

Songs: 5 Little Pumpkins fingerplay 

Bible Story: The Battle of Jericho. 

Books We Read: We’ve been using flannel boards for story telling this week. 

Reminders: 

 Please read daily sheets EVERY DAY!!! 
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